
Infant Reading  

Dear Parents, 

Further to Mrs O' Donoghue's letter regarding the reading book collection for our Infant pupils, we 

have made some slight changes to our weekly timetable in order to incorporate some 1:1 reading 

time for our pupils with their Class Teacher.  

For the I2 and I3 pupils there is now a designated 'Reading' lesson on a Monday afternoon. Within 

this lesson each child will have a slot for reading with their class teacher that will take place via the 

class Google Meet between 2.50pm and 3.50pm. The timing of this will be communicated 

individually via the stream and we politely request that on arrival within the 'Meet' at their specified 

time that your child waits with their microphone on mute until it is their turn. Within this 'Reading' 

lesson, there will be a directed task/activity for your child to complete when they are not reading to 

their Class Teacher.  

For our I1 pupils, Mrs Rowlands and Mrs Brimley will communicate the times of 

reading sessions directly with you via Google Classroom, as this will be organised slightly differently 

taking into account the maturity levels of the children.  

Thank you so much for your continued support. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs K Aldeen 

EYFS & Key Stage 1 Lead 

 


